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Comments: Please reconsider enacting this regulation. It will cause more harm than benefit. | work with a
climbing non-profit in Tucson and we have a very good relationship with land mangers. Prohibiting replacement
anchors will endanger many climbers and needlessly increase the enforcement needs for your organization as
well as the need for minimum requirements analysis personnel to review the requests. This also would increase
the need for legal personnel to handle suits regarding the interpretation of the minimum requirements analysis.



